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Virginia Electric and Power Co. -2-

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, we will be glad to 
discuss them with you. No reply to this letter is required. 

Enclosures: As stated 

cc w/encl: 
Mr. T. L. Baucom, Manager 
Surry Power Station 
P. 0. Box 315 
Surry, Virginia 23883 

Sincerely, 

ef J ~d&wl~~~ 
J. T. Sutherland, Chief 
Fuel Facility and Materials 

Safety Branch 










